
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
All the students of B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. (Hons. & MDC) and M.Com - 

Sem-III are hereby informed that the NAAC Peer Team Visit (for Cycle-

III Assessment) is scheduled to be held on 11.09.2024 (Wednesday) to 

12.09.2024 (Thursday). 

 

All the students are directed to be present on the above-mentioned dates at 

8:30 A.M. positively. 

 

Dr. Subrata Chatterjee 
Principal 

Sree Chaitanya Mahavidyalaya 

 

  


